
OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS 

ALIGARH MUSLIM UNIVERSITY, ALIGARH 
 

 

COE/028                                                                                           Date: 26.06.2020 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The University had scheduled the leftover Board Examinations of Class X and Class XII for 

the session 2019-20 in the month of July, 2020.  

 

However, in light of continued COVID-19 pandemic and the cancellation of leftover exams of 

CBSE/CISCE as per directives of the Hon’ble Supreme Court, the following is being notified: 

  

1. Leftover Examinations for classes X and XII which were scheduled from 6th July to 9th 

July, 2020 stand cancelled. 

 

2. The assessment scheme and other details to assess the performance of students in the 

cancelled examinations will be as decided by the Board of Secondary and Senior 

Secondary Education, Aligarh Muslim University. 

 

3. All concerned are advised to regularly visit the website www.amucontrollerexams.com/ 
www.amu.ac.in/directorate.jsp for updates. 

 

                                                                                                              
Controller of Examinations 
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